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Dear Grote: 

I have once more come to the sad conclusion that 
the prospects of my paying you a visit in the reasonably 
foreseeable future are nil. My earlier optimism had tied 
in with prospects of a Philippines trip which by some 
degree of distortion might have been rounded out on the 
return by going down under. The time scale just didn't fit 
and, while Sam Smith is making the Philippines trip, he 
also has a session in Japan which will crowd him to the 
limit for this journey. I am sorry indeed that one or 
another of us, especially I, won't be making it this year. 

It sounds as though you continue to keep well 
occupied aside from the main stem of your work on matters 
philosophical, contemplative and financial. I concur with 
a couple of your observations about Gardner. He's really 
quite a guy and despite his "big" background has appealed 
to me frequently as one of the regrettably few voices 
insistently maintaining the responsibilities and capabili ­
ties of the individual. 

As usual, we will be interested in hearing how 
the work goes, especially as you get quantitative data 
shaken down. I wish indeed, however, that I could pack up 
my Canadian Club tie and join you in a duet. 

Best wishes,

(if
Charles H. Schauer 
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